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Private boat storage

The Glenorchy Rowing Club allows members to store privately owned boats (including associated equipment such as oars) in the boatshed.  The following terms and conditions will apply.
Terms and Conditions:

· No privately owned equipment is to be stored in the boatshed without the approval of the committee.  Members who would like to store equipment must apply for permission to the committee through the Club Captain on the Boat Storage Application Form.
· Only members of the club (at the minimum an associate member) will be entitled to store private equipment in the club’s boatshed.  Priority will be given to equipment in frequent use.  
· The storage location is at the discretion of the Club Captain and may change from time to time.

· Storage fees are as set by the committee from time to time.

· All private equipment needs to be easily identified as privately owned.  

· The club takes no responsibility for the misuse of private equipment by any person.  However the club’s rules do not permit private equipment being used without permission.

· The club will take no responsibility for the manner in which the equipment is stored, whether it is accessible or whether it is at the risk of being damaged in the boatshed, on the trailer or whilst on the water.

· The owner of the equipment must maintain it in a way that minimises the risk of injury or damage to people, other equipment and the boatshed.  Insurance of private equipment is the responsibility of the owner and the owner will be liable for any damage caused.
· The club is not liable for loss or damage of private equipment stored at the club by whatever means.

· Private equipment storage is subject to the needs of the club.  On the advice of the Club Captain the committee may cancel private equipment storage at any time and order the removal of the equipment from the boat shed.  In such circumstances the balance of any fees may be repayable to the owner.

· If the club withdraws permission for private storage, the owner will be notified at the address given on the application form.  The club will give as much notice for the removal as it sees fit, but generally not less than 2 weeks.  

· If the equipment is not removed the club may dispose of the equipment in any way it sees fit, but not less than 12 months after notice has been given.

· Should privately owned equipment be sold the new owner does not have an automatic right to continued storage in the boat shed.  The new owner must apply for permission for storage.

The club can change these conditions at any time with 4 weeks' notice in writing (including email) to the contact details provided on the Boat Storage Application Form.
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